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Dear Parents,

Sub: Tele Counseling round the clock

The Academic Sub-committee of the Board of Indian schools in Oman has harnessed the
skills and expertise of the Counsellors of different Indian Schools and initiated a
praiseworthy move in providing round-the-clock Tele-Counseling services to all
students of Indian Schools across Oman.

It strives to meet the unique needs of each student irrespective of age, gender, socio
economic status, or culture and offer free, confidential and non-judgmental support in
times of despair due to personal or academic concerns. A team of qualified counsellors
who have been earmarked for Tele-Counseling are committed to promoting and
protecting the wellbeing of every person who makes a call for help.

The helpline is for the students of the Indian Schools in Oman. Parents can have access
to the line only in relation to the problems of their wards studying in Indian Schools.

We are very hopeful that this initiative will be a source of consolation and comfort to the
students.

The number for this dedicated service is

90990444

The name & logo of the initiative represents the solace a child
in despair gets from the patient hearing by the counsellor who
assures, ‘Here, for you — let’s talk.’
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